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Wednesday 2nd January 2024 

 
Robin Class visits to the library  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This term our enquiry question is ‘What stories do we know?’. To support 
our exploration of the question, Robin Class are going to attend regular 

library sessions at Bristol Central Library.  
 

Our library visits will include: 
• An introduction to the library 

• Listening to stories read aloud 
• Time to explore and collaboratively choose books to borrow 

 

The dates Robin Class are provisionally booked in for the library visits are: 
Wednesday 10th January, 9:30-10:30 

Tuesday 30th January, 10:30-11:30 
Tuesday 27th February, 10:30-11:30 

Tuesday 19th March, 10:30-11:30 
Tuesday 23rd April, 10:30-11:30 

Tuesday 14th May,10:30-11:30 
Tuesday 11th June, 10:30-11:30 

Tuesday 2nd July, 10:30-11:30 
 

We would love a couple of extra adults to support the children during the 
visits. If you are interested please let us know which of the following 

dates you are able to join us for, the first story session in the library is 
next week.  

 

We shall leave school 30 minutes before each session to walk down to the 
library and will return to school 30 minutes after each library session 

finishes. As we are walking, it is important that your child wears a 
waterproof coat and comfortable shoes. School uniform is to be worn as 

normal. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Vicky Leaker 


